
Dear students of the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering, 

 

in the meantime, the situation around the corona virus has unfortunately 
worsened once again. I hope you are all healthy and have already come to terms 
with the "home stay" situation.  

As already announced last week, Opal courses have been created for all courses 
you can attend this semester and we have generated a complete overview for 
you. 

You will find this in a superordinate Opal course at 
https://bildungsportal.sachsen.de/opal/auth/RepositoryEntry/23116349497/Cour
seNode/91449070526132 

Please register immediately for all courses you wish to attend this 
semester. The access to the courses is directly from the pdf-file. The lecturers 
will then inform you directly via the mail tool of the courses about the planned 
measures for the start of the semester. Please make sure that you receive and 
read all e-mails that arrive via your TUD mail account. Otherwise you will 
miss the important information that goes through this channel! 

With many open points and questions that have been asked, we are still waiting 
for the university management to decide. As soon as something happens I will 
get in touch with you again.  

Furthermore, if you have questions and concerns in the whole situation 
regarding teaching in these weeks, please send them to kummerkasten-mw@tu-
dresden.de and use your TUD mail address (in contrast to the normal use of the 
Kummerkasten). 

We will continue to do everything we can to ensure that you get a decent 
semester!  

Stay healthy! 

 

 Stefan Odenbach 

https://bildungsportal.sachsen.de/opal/auth/RepositoryEntry/23116349497/CourseNode/91449070526132
https://bildungsportal.sachsen.de/opal/auth/RepositoryEntry/23116349497/CourseNode/91449070526132
mailto:kummerkasten-mw@tu-dresden.de
mailto:kummerkasten-mw@tu-dresden.de

